UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

SEP 3 1981

Docket No. 27-39

Mr. Milton Zukor

I11inois Department of Public Health

535 West Jefferson

Springfield, Il1linois 62761

Dear Mr. Zukor:

This is to inform you that Geo-Centers, Inc. will be at the Sheffield
site on September 8 through 12. They are under contract with the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission to collect independent information on the Sheffield
site using subsurface pulsed radar detection equipment. We will provide
you with a copy of the report by Geo-Centers, Inc. when it is available.

Sincerely,
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ég Dale Smith, Chief
: Low-Leve1 Waste Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management




